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April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Finding Fred – Year 7 & 8 Detective Revision Event – Tuesday 25 April 2023 
 
On Tuesday 25 April the English department will be holding a Detective Genre Revision event for 
students.  This exciting event will be held in our school hall from 3.15-4.15pm.  The event will begin 
promptly at 3.15pm however students will be able to queue from 3.00pm. They are so able to get 
changed as school uniform is not required for this after school event. 
 
Students will be creating and drawing giant detective story character cut-outs to find in a scavenger 
hunt. After creating these giant cut-outs, students must pass the revision quiz of detective 
fiction features to be allowed to find the cut-out with the name ‘Fred’ on it! Prizes go to the 
team who finds the correct cut-out first and the team with the best score on the revision quiz. 
 
After the scavenger hunt, students can have biscuits with icing and add three other toppings from 
our fantastic range of choices including chocolate flakes, rainbow drops, hundreds and thousands, 
caramel sauce, silver balls, jelly sweets and smarties. They also have a selection of juices to choose 
from. Students will then be able to socialise with their friends. 
 
Students must ensure that they leave the Hall spotless by tidying up after themselves. 
 
In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £2.00 per student.  This will 
enable the English department to cover our costs for the event.   
 
If you would like your child to take part in this event, please make the payment and confirm 
permission via ParentPay by Monday 24 April 2023. 
 
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis as we have a limited number of 
places and will close earlier if all the places have been taken. 
 
Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss the event with me, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at School via my email on t.hobson@hughfaringdon.org. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss T. Hobson  
2nd in Department for English 
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